
From: Shelby Knopf <shelbyknopf@icloud.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/15/2017 2:24:56 PM
Subject: Potholes

The potholes are ridiculous in South Carolina! My grandson could have been killed Saturday due to a pothole in the road snatching his 
handlebars out of his hands! Yes he was riding reasonable in a Poker Run trying to raise money to help someone else! Now he is 
messed up with bad road rage and a messed up bike. Something needs to be done with these roads and the state should have to pay his 
medical bills and replace his bike! 
Pictures can be sent to you!
Thank you,
Shelby Knopf
Sent from my iPhone
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